Tomchei Temimim Lubavitch - Queens

Registration is Open
We are deligh‘ced to announce to all esteemed parents and Bochurim that 0’2

enrollment for Mesivta YTTL Queens is now open for the upcoming Shnas Halimudim 5786.

The Yeshiva accepts upstanding Bochurim who possess Yiras Shomayim, Veﬁned Midos,
and Chassidishe Hanochois; those who aspire to immerse themselves in Limud haTorah,
in an Avir imbued with an unwavering Hiskashrus to the Rebbe MHM, with absolute dedication,
as Ioeneﬁ’cing the Rebbe's Temimim.

The Yeshiva includes ﬁdl dormitovy accommodations,
and thus provides a solution fov the children of shluchim.

To register, please contact us via email at registerqueens@ gmai(.com
With b[essings, Hanholas HaYeshiva

Yechi Adoneinu Moreinu v'Rabbeinu Melech HaMoshiach ['olam va'ed




